
 

 

 

Ms Claire Jones-Hughes, 
Programme Officer for Fareham Local Plan 2 
Examination, 
c/o Banks Solutions, 
6, Brading Road, 
Brighton 
BN2 3PD 

Our Ref: F/333/1/AW 

Your Ref:  

Email: alison@southernplanning.co.uk 

Date: 10th November, 2014 

Status:  

 
Dear Claire, 
 
Fareham Local Plan 2 Examination – Session 7 – Housing Allocations and Alternative Sites 
for Consideration 
 
AMENDED MAP for Additional Statement submitted on behalf of Mr and Mrs Coombs and Mr 
and Mrs Kendall Concerning land at Botley Road, Burridge (DREP516) 

 
I have only just discovered that the map I sent to you on 23rd October with the brief additional 
statement in support of the development of the large area of land off Botley Road, Burridge (Issue 
7) is incorrect.  
 
I attach a copy of an amended plan showing the true land ownership of Mr and Mrs Coombs and Mr 
and Mrs Kendall at 1897- 189, Botley Road. I will bring 3 copies of the amended plan with me to the 
Examination tomorrow. 
 
I do apologise for this error. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Alison Wood 
Policy Planner 
 
Enclosure 
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